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The meeting was called to order by Lion President Sharon
Eberhardt, who dispensed with all formalities. There were
a total of 6 Lions present.

What business there was, was taken care of quickly.
$45.00 has been sent of to District 4C4 Convention for the
Partners in Service Luncheon. From there it was downhill;
somehow the conversation ended up on the homeless
problem and how it is or is not being taken care of.

Y & C Raffle

Lion Viela du Pont reports the raffle is drawing to it’s
public conclusion. The work in the background will
continue.

The meeting on February 21st will be a work party for

the Y & C Raffle. We’ll be applying labels to

purchased tickets. Your assistance is needed.

Picking up tickets from groups: This aspect is just
about done, but Lion Viela will be requesting help with the
ticket pickup; when called upon, please assist her.

Member sales: Please cooperate by either selling or
purchasing four books minimum. That’s All Members,
please.

Crab Feed

Tickets are available. Contact Lyle Workman, by mail,
email, or phone; 925.458.0103 or 650.400.5739; email:
lyle@workmanmail.com. For those on the web, you can
reserve tickets on our website. $65 each.

Lion Bob has delegated assignments; Lion Al Gentile will
be ordering and picking up pasteries from Dianda’s Italian
American Pastry, phone: (415) 647-5469, and he will be
ordering and picking up dinner rolls for 100 people. Lion

Viela du Pont is in charge of salad and needs to get all
the items therein. She’ll be contacting Mick (Al Gentile’s
relative) for assistance.

The flyer, shown below, and materials are available on the
website.

The Crabby Shirt design is shown below. Shirts are
available online and will be available at the Crab Feed for
$29.



Student Speaker Contest

Our winner, Roman Peregrino from Archbishop Riordan
H.S., will be participating in the Zone Contest. No info is
currently available on a date or location.

Football Fundraiser

The very last winners for this year in the Super Bowl were:
Rich Rae, Jr., Arnie Sambel, Joe Luchini, Steve Agosta,
and Rick Wright. That’s it for this year; Thank You to all
who participated. We were able to make $2,100.00 this
year, a little more than usual from this project.

Found on Facebook

Photo from Facebook, possibly taken in March 1956. To
the best of our knowledge, standing, L to R, is Joe Giuffre,
member and PDG from 1954 until his passing, Vince
Borelli, member from 1955 to 1962, his young nephew
Emil, and Vince's father Albert Borelli. All are standing
around the penny-farthing bicycle in front of Borelli
Hardware and Sporting Goods, 4537 Mission St.

Etcetera

On the QT, Lion Steve Martin applied for the S. F. Sheriffs
and is currently transferring there from the Water Dept.
Congrats!

Birthdays and Anniversaries

2/23 Happy Birthday to Lion Ed Damonte
3/1 Happy Birthday to Lion Emily Palmer

Coming Events

2/21 Regular Lions Meeting and work party for the Y & C
Raffle
2/24 Our Crab Feed
3/7 Lions Business & Board Meeting

A ton of events around the District are shown in the
District 4-C4 Weekly Thread email which is forwarded to
all members with email addresses, and linked under
Upcoming Events on the District website. If you don’t have
an email address, get one. The District Newsletter also
has loads of info and photos from around the District.
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